COUNTY OF SAN LUIS OBISPO
OBISPO Department of Public Works

John Diodati, Interim Director

‘6 SAN LUIS

December 13, 2019

AVILA BEACH DRIVE AT US 101 INTERCHANGE PROJECT
NOTICE OF AVILA VALLEY ADVISORY COUNCIL (AVAC) MEETING

Dear Property Owner/ Resident:

The County of San Luis Obispo would like to invite you to attend an informational and formal
meeting regarding the Avila Beach Drive at US 101 Interchange Project.

Existing configuration and traffic volumes at the Avila Beach Drive at US 101 interchange have
caused long delays and queues are anticipated to worsen in future years. This project proposes
interchange reconfiguration and operational improvements that would provide congestion relief
and multi-modal connectivity (i.e., vehicles, bicyclists, pedestrians, etc.).

Completion of the Project Approval and Environmental phase is anticipated in spring 2020. Part of
this phase includes providing an opportunity to share information with the public.

The Project will be on the AVAC agenda.
Date: Monday, January 13, 2020

Time: 6 p.m. -7 p.m. informal open house
7 p.m. - 9 p.m. meeting

Location:  PG&E Community Center at 6588 Ontario Road in San Luis Obispo, CA.

Please feel free to contact Genaro Diaz at (805) 781 - 5279 with any questions regarding the
proposed project meeting. We look forward to meeting with you.

Sincerely, ,
7
(il ,
GENARO DIAZ, P.E.
Project Manager

c. Nicole Nix, District 3 Legislative Assistant
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